
Tamworth Public School 
 
Napier Street    Phone:  02 67 662016 
Tamworth, 2340 NSW    Fax:  02 67 662438 

 
 

Email: tamworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

TENNIS 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers,  
 
This term our class will have tennis lessons each week with qualified tennis coaches from North 
West Tennis Academy.  
 
Classes are allocated two half-hour lessons per week. One lesson is spent on the tennis court—the 
other lesson involves drills and activities pertaining to tennis. All sessions are under strict 
supervision. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in eight tennis lessons per term, please return the 
permission note and payment of $35. Cheques to be made out to Tamworth Public School or 
payment can be made online via the Parent Online Payment method or via cash. 
 
Students MUST PAY before they play. Unfortunately we cannot offer a weekly payment schedule.
  
 
DETAILS 
TENNIS DAY:  
TIME: 
FIRST LESSON:  
  
 
Sincerely 
Kevin Squires  
Deputy Principal                            Class Teacher 
 

TENNIS LESSONS 

I give permission for my child_______________________________ in class ____________ to 
participate in tennis lessons with Jarrod Campbell and coaches from the North West Tennis 
Academy. 
  

  I have enclosed $35.00 as payment for the lessons.  
  
  I have paid online and the receipt number is ______________________ 

   
Signed: _______________________________ Date: _____________ 
Parent/Guardian 


